## **ACTIONS FOR TM119**

- **TM117.1:** BB will reach out to CC and AK about serving on the organizing committee of the IAU Functional Working Group.
- TM117.2: SO to recommend some contacts for the HEIG to JE.
- **TM117.5:** SO will contact his contacts, as well as the Chairs and VCs of the IVOA interest groups, about working with IHDEA.
- **TM117.6:** SO will put out a call for volunteers for the media group and IVOA web page management and migration work.
- **TM118.1:** AN will send information about HEIG to JE and they will coordinate on continuing to write the Note.
- TM118.2: All: Please send SO and JJ any suggestions for a TCG Vice Chair.
- **TM118.3:** Web group will determine whether HTML-to-markdown conversion works well enough to allow pages to be migrated.
- **TM118.4:** SO to add Sydney logistical information (accommodations and maps of how to get around) to the Interop web page.
- **TM118.5**: MH will create a Doodle poll for a meeting at 20:00 UT to be scheduled the week of April 8, 2024.